
 

 

August 9, 2022 

Greetings Fellow Members, 

Our Annual General Meeting is approaching fast.  We are planning to meet both in person (in the 

Boardroom) and online (via Zoom) on Wednesday August 31st at 7:00pm.  There will be 

motions and a new slate of officers to be distributed two weeks prior to this date.  In addition 

there will be reports from committee chairs submitted in due time.   

Please mark this on your calendar and thanks for taking time to engage the work these volunteers 

are making for the Club.  

Sincerely 

Joe Green 

President  

 


